
From: Cone Philip <Philip.Cone@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: 07 April 2021 12:23 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Application for a Premises Licence- Greenside House, 50 Station Road, Wood Green, 
London N22 7TR (WK/491488) 
 
Hi all, 
 
Have attended the site this morning. 
 
The Café on the ground floor is the only part of the building where alcohol will be purchased.  There 
is no bar on the top floor.  The café will not be open until November.  No members of the public can 
walk in off the street.  Anyone using the facility has to be signed up to use the office space (people 
can be invited in as long as they are there as part of a meeting/event that has been pre-booked). 
 
As the site is very close to residential properties, I propose that there should be a condition on the 
terraces being open until 9pm Sunday-Thursday and 10pm Friday – Saturday. 
 
There should be no amplified music in the open spaces at any time. 
 
I have asked that they compose a letter outlining their intentions with the building and the use of it 
and for that letter to be sent out to those who have made reps. 
 
Kind Regards. 
 
Phil 
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